
The Grange Newsletter 

 

7th February 2020 

Important Dates: FEBRUARY 2020 

11/02/2020 Safer Internet Day. 

13/02/2020 Y2 Family Assembly 9am. 

13/02/2020 FrOGS Valentines Disco. 

KS1: 5.00pm—6.30pm 

KS2: 6.45pm—8.15pm 

14/02/2020 School closes at 3.15pm for 

half term. 

24/02/2020 School opens at 8.40am to 

children. 

25/02/2020 EYFS Superheroes Day 

 

25/02/2020 Theatre Production –  

“The Hobbit” 

25/02/2020 Parents Evening. 5 -  7.30pm  

Family Assembly 

 

Well done  Year 3 for a fabulous 

Family assembly on Thursday.  

 

This Thursday (13th February) is 

Year 2’s turn for their assembly. 

 

All family members welcome at 

9am. 

TnS Lunch Forms  
 

Due to a change with the supplier dates, 

we now require lunch forms to be  

handed in by Tuesday mornings at 

9.30am. 

 

If forms are received after the deadline, 

we can only offer jacket potatoes.  

 

Thank you.  

MARCH 2020 

02/03/2020-

06/03/2020 

Year 4 & Year 5 Kingswood 

residential trip. 

02/03/2020-

06/03/2020 

World Book Week 

05/03/2020 World Book Day 

Book Fair - 3.15pm. 

06/03/2020 Stop and Swap Day. 

06/03/2020 The Hobbit World Book 

day dress up.  

09/03/2020 Y5 Children of Winter Day. 

09/03/2020 Y6 A Child’s War Day - 

Holdenby House. 

19/03/2020 Y1 Family Assembly 9am. 

23/03/2020 Y6 France Residential Meet-

ing - 5-5.30pm 

26/03/2020 Reception Family Assembly 

9am. 

27/03/2020 Oak Class Recorder  

Performance 2.30pm. 

30/03/2020 Reports to Parents. 

31/03/2020 Y4 Alice In Wonderland 

day. 

APRIL 2020 

01/04/2020 AM KS1 Presentation  

Assembly. You will be 

invited if your child is 

nominated for an award.  

01/04/2020 PM KS2 Presentation  

Assembly. You will be 

invited if your child is 

nominated for an award.  

02/04/2020 Stop & Swap Day 

02/04/2020 Spring Fayre - 2pm 

02/04/2020 School closes at 3.15pm 

for the Easter break.  

03/04/2020 Training Day  

20/01/2020 School opens at 8.40am 

to children. 

World Book Day 

Keep your eyes peeled as information 

will be coming soon for World Book 

Week.  

Our ‘The Hobbit’ inspired dress up day 

will be on Friday, March 6th.  

 
Attendance for this week 

Whole School : 96.1%  

Below is attendance percentages for 

each class for last week.  

 

 


